
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

13th May 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing with an update regarding the school’s Covid safety measures. 
 
Covid-19 safety measures 
You may have heard that Government has allowed schools to reduce some safety measures, such as 
the wearing of masks in the building.  However, there are still a larger than expected number of 
cases in Yeading and I received a letter from the NHS indicating that the Indian variant was present 
in this area of London. 
 
For these reasons, all staff and students will continue to wear masks at least until half term. 
 
I have been very pleased that students have taken the wearing of masks so seriously and we have 
not had a positive case in the school since the 10th March.  Our first priority to keep one another 
safe, which we have successfully done for some time now. 
 
 
I wish you all a very restful weekend. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 
 

John Jones 
Headteacher 
 


